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Royal Gibraltar Regiment have done Gibraltar proud 
 
The Government would like to thank and congratulate the Royal Gibraltar Regiment for the 
exemplary and professional manner in which they have conducted their public duties in 
London. They have done Gibraltar proud once again. 
 
It is very significant that the Regiment was chosen to perform these duties not only during 
the Jubilee year of Her Majesty the Queen, but also on the very day of her actual birthday 
on Saturday.  
 
This act alone speaks volumes for the strong and enduring bond between Her Majesty the 
Queen of Gibraltar and her subjects in Gibraltar. 
 
The Government has been very pleased to support the events that have taken place and 
which continue in London this week with the presence of four Government Ministers in 
different functions. 
 
The Royal Gibraltar Regiment, from the Commanding Officer, to the Officers and all the 
ranks deserve to be praised. The Regiment will continue to receive the unswerving 
support of the Government and the people of Gibraltar. 
 
 


